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Chatham County Limits Public Access to Facilities 
 

Chatham County, GA (March 24, 2020) – Effective immediately, all county facilities will be 
limited to public access. This does not include the Judicial Courthouse. Residents may call (912) 
652-7175 to schedule an appointment at a county facility.   

All indoor Chatham County recreation areas and community centers are closed: 

• Henderson Golf Club Pro Shop/Clubhouse is closed. 
o The course remains open, with increased sanitation of common areas and rental 

equipment. 
• Chatham County parks and outdoor recreation spaces remain open. 

o Enclosed pavilions and restroom facilities are closed 
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